
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Options Evening Thursday 6th March 6.00pm 

 

I am writing to notify you of our options evening on Thursday 6th March. It is recommended that you 

attend with your child so that they can gather information about the various subjects and make an 

informed decision on their KS4 programme of study. 

 

The evening begins at 6pm with a presentation in the main school hall. Following this, there will be 

the opportunity to visit six subject areas to watch presentations from the subject leader and ask any 

questions. A bell will ring to mark the start of each subject presentation after which there will be five 

minutes to walk to the next subject. SLT will be available in the hall throughout the evening to 

support any queries. 

 

The evening is intended to support you make informed choices with your child and enable them the 

best possible chance of success in their exams and future life. 

 

Following the options evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss individual progress and 

choices at parents evening on Thursday 13th March. The completed options forms must be handed 

in to the school office by the deadline on Wednesday 19th March.  

 

If you have any queries, or wish to discuss choices, please do contact your child’s Head of Year, 

Miss Povey, in the first instance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher 


